

**BRAD LITTLE** Governor SUSAN E. BUXTON Administrator

Idaho Personnel Commission Mike Brassey, Chair Mark Holubar Sarah E. Griffin Amy Manning Nancy Merrill

December 15, 2020

Naomi M. Barry-Perez, Director Civil Rights Center U.S. Department of Labor 200 Constitution Avenue, Room N-4123 Washington, D.C. 20210

Dear Director Barry-Perez:

I serve as the State-Level EO Officer for the State of Idaho. I have attached a letter from Governor Little appointing me to this position. As part of my duties, I am submitting the State of Idaho's 2020 Non-Discrimination Plan (2 binders) as required by the Workforce Innovation and Opportunity Act. If you have any questions or need additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Best regards,

Susan E. Buxton, Admini

Division of Human Resources

Attachments

cc:

Zach Hauge, Governor Little's Chief of Staff

Amy Hohnstein, Deputy EO Officer



## BRAD LITTLE GOVERNOR

January 15, 2019

Naomi M. Barry-Perez Director Civil Rights Center U.S. Department of Labor 200 Constitution Avenue Room N-4123 Washington, D.C. 20210

RE: State of Idaho 2018 Non-Discrimination Plan

Dear Director Barry-Perez:

The State of Idaho's 2018 Non-Discrimination Plan (2 binders) was submitted to the United States Department of Labor on December 14, 2018 as required by the Workforce Innovation and Opportunity Act. If you have any questions or need additional information, please do not hesitate to contact Susan E. Buxton, the State level EO Officer at (208) 854-3075 or susan.buxton@dhr.idaho.gov.

Best regards,

Brad Little Governor

Attachments

cc: Susan E. Buxton, EO Officer